
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
The National Parent Forum of Scotland wishes to reiterate its support of 
the broad principles of Getting It Right For Every Child, as it echoes our 
own aim to help every pupil maximise their full potential. We know that 
partnership with parents is crucial to successful outcomes for all, and 
feel that many parts of the Children and Young People's Act support 
this. It is important that parents and their children feel supported, secure, 
and valued in their schools and communities, as is their right.  

The NPFS appreciates the range of parent views on the Act and is 
sensitive to these. As with many other influencing factors on children’s 
education we will always strive to keep parents at the centre. We hope 
that everyone continues to enjoy the summer holidays and preparations 
for the return to school in August.  
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